
ABSTRACT

A descriptive cross sectional study was carried out to 
describe the availability of well woman clinics and the 
socio-demographic characteristics of the users of well 
woman clinics in the Galle district. The abnormalities 
detected among the clinic users during screening-' and 
their knowledge on well woman clinic activities were also 
studied.

Out of the 447 women who attended well woman clinics 
during the study period, in 10 selected Medical Officer 
of Health (MOH) divisions in the Galle district, 382 
women (86%) participated in the study.

According to the finding of the study, all MOH divisions 
in the district have established at least one well woman 
clinic with cervical screening facilities. 19% of them 
conducted more than one clinic. Of all the clinics, 22%
conducted more than one clinic session. However, in one
MOH area, the clinic was not functioning due to lack of 
staff.

A majority of the clinic users were married females (86%) 
aged between 40-60 years (63%). Nearly 70% belonged to 
social classes iv & v and 85% were unemployed. 32% had
studied up to G.C.E Ordinary Level. Mean monthly income
of the sample was nearly Rs.6000.

A statistically significant difference was found in the 
clinic utilization rates between Sinhalese and other 
ethnic groups (p<0.01).



Among well woman clinic users, only 13% of the women had 
a past history of diabetes mellitus, hypertension, 
ischemic heart disease or cancers. However, a 
considerable proportion (41%) had a family history of one 
or more of the above diseases.

On an average, clinics were available within 4.5 km from 
the client's residence. The mean time taken for 
travelling to the clinics was 30 minutes (SD 22 minutes) 
and nearly 58% spent less than Rs.10.00 for travelling. 
Bus was the main mode of transport of 56% of the clinic 
users.

Nearly 2% of women had abnormalities on breast and urine 
sugar examination and 21% had abnormal blood pressures. 
8% of the sample (excluding unmarried women) had 
abnormalities on visual inspection of cervix. Among the 
clinic users majority with abnormalities were aged 40-60 
years.

Only 4.5% of the Pap smear reports were available at the 
time of compilation of the report. Of them, only one (5%) 
had an abnormal Pap test (CIN II).

Among clinic users, the main source of knowledge on well 
woman clinics was Public Health Midwife (64%) . Only 20% 
of the s-ample had good knowledge. Knowledge on clinic 
activities was associated with the type of- visit 
(p<0.001), educational level (PC0.001), occupation 
(P<0.01) and social class (p<0.05). Association between 
age and knowledge was not statistically significant 
(p>0.05).



Over 60% of the sample knew how to perform Self Breast 
Examination (SBE), however, only 65% of them practiced 
it. 33% of those who practiced SBE had obtained their 
knowledge from well woman clinics. Practice of SBE was 
significantly associated with educational level (PC0.001) 
but not with age (P>0.05).

Out of 38% of the women who were aware of Pap test, only 
34% had undergone the test. Nearly 94% of those who had 
undergone Pap test had received the service from well 
woman clinics.
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